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Dear ZBA -

I have been a resident of Westport for the past 30 years. Over the past ten years I have personally enjoyed the many
classes, lectures and dinners in Tim's Kitchen at Wakeman Town Farm. I have also volunteered at their annual
HarvestFest for the past five years.

The farm, with all of its uses and benefits, is a gift to all of Westport!

Because the farm attracts so many young children for camp sessions and people of all ages for garden classes, the
additional shaded area provided by renovating the old barn is vital. The design also includes an additional bathroom
which would be beneficial for all visitors and all events.

We are incredibly lucky to have a town farm and I hope you will vote for the approval of the barn renovation as a
great addition to this town jewel.

Sincerely,
Nancy Axthelm

Sent from my iPad
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